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Happy Summer from Peacock Law! 
 

We hope you are having a great summer!  We thank you, our clients, who continue to 
prioritize your intellectual property needs.       
 

Introducing: Shari Lipari 
 

We are proud to start the summer by introducing the newest member of our team, Shari 
Lipari.  Peacock Law P.C.’s Paralegals are world-class, impressing clients and other lawyers 
around the world with both the breadth and depth of their experience and their attention to detail.
 

Shari, born and raised in Brooklyn, New York, comes to Peacock 
Law with over two decades of paralegal experience in intellectual 
property, estate planning, accounting and contract management 
working for top notch law firms in New York and Florida and for 
big names including Johnson & Johnson and Morgan Stanley.  
Shari holds a B.A. in Sociology from Hunter College and a 
Paralegal Certification from Adelphi University.  We are excited for
her to join our paralegal team assisting with patent, trademark and
copyright registration applications.   
 
Shari is a proud mother and soon-to-be empty nester ready to 
take her career to new levels.  Her son recently graduated from 
the University of Central Florida with a B.S.B.A in Finance and will
attend the NSU Shepard Broad College of Law in Davie, Florida, 
in the fall.  Her daughter recently graduated from high school and 

will attend the University of Tennessee at Chattanooga, where she will play softball and study Pre-
Professional Biology with the intent to become a physician assistant.  Shari will celebrate her 23rd 
wedding anniversary in August.  After many years of being involved in her children’s baseball, 
football, basketball, softball, volleyball and weightlifting activities, she looks forward to focusing on 
her own fitness and getting some reading in. 


